
 

 

 

A letter designed for parents by parents. 

Meeting autumn 2018 – 23 parents came to our meeting plus 

our chair of governors. 

Next parent forum meeting is March 7th at 2.30 – ALL 

welcome 

 

Agenda Autumn: 

Welcome and parent forum our 

parent format. 

Views on our new newsletter 

Views on our questionnaire  

Views on how to gather 

parental views 

What is parent forum? 

 
A meeting for all parents that is held every 

half term, everyone is welcome.  

1. Involve all members of the community in school life 

2. Gather parental views on schools improvement 

3. Increase communication with all stakeholders 

My views, suggestions and thoughts on St Paul’s life. 
Please feel free to share your ideas with us and post it in the box in reception, 

this will move to the hanger area or pop it to your child’s teacher . 

Did you know? (facts discovered in the forum)  

• Our website can be translated into a variety of languages by clicking on the 

icon in the top right hand corner and picking the language. 

• Our forum now mirrors our inclusive ‘One Voice’ as everyone is included. 

• Our new newsletter is in addition to the team letters and celebrates St 

Paul’s life. 

• If the school know your preferred  language for communication our ‘group 

call’ can be translated into this choice.  

• If you didn’t receive our newsletter by e-mail please check with the office 

that we have the right address as we aim to go ‘Paperless’ in the future. 

•  
You asked/ we will  following the forum 

1. For more suggestion boxes – we are waiting to have one fitted in the 

hanger area as you walk into the playground. 

2. For pupils quotes in our newsletter – look out for these 

3. For pupils to be involved in creating the letter – look out for pupils 

section 


